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From: @gastransport.nl>
Sent: 30 April 2019 15:54
To: bookingplatform
Cc:  

 

Subject: PUBLIC CONSULTATION FOR THE SELECTION OF A SINGLE CAPACITY BOOKING 
PLATFORM AT 'MALLNOW' AND 'GCP VIP'

Attachments: 2019-04-25_ACER_PC-2019-G-03_reply.docx

Ls, 
 
The Agency for the Cooperation of Energy Regulators invited third parties to submit their views with 
respect to the Agency's proceeding to decide on the single capacity booking platform(s) to be used at 
the border between Germany and Poland, at the “Mallnow" physical interconnection point (“Mallnow 
IP") and at the “GCP" virtual interconnection point (“GCP VIP"). 
On behalf of Gasunie Transport Services B.V. we would like to respond as follows: 
The PRISMA European Capacity Platform GmbH (“PRISMA”) has already replied to your public 
consultation. As a Shareholder of PRISMA we fully support the feedback PRISMA has given. Therefore 
please find attached an identical consultation document equal to the feedback PRISMA provided.  
With our direct participation in your consultation process we would like to underline the importance of 
a new decision in the upcoming tender process and point out the significance and accuracy of the 
comments PRISMA has given.  
 
 
Met vriendelijke groet 
 

 
GTS member of PRISMA SAG  

 
 
 
E:  
M:  
I: www.gasunietransportservices.com 
 
Gasunie Transport Services B.V. 
Regulation 
Postbus 181 
9700 AD Groningen 
Concourslaan 17 

This communication is intended only for use by the addressee. It may contain confidential or privileged 
information. If you receive this communication unintentionally, please let us know by replying immediately. 
N.V. Nederlandse Gasunie does not guarantee that the information sent with this E-mail is correct and does 
not accept any liability for damages related thereto.  




